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Rep. Hebl Statement on Lame Duck Lawsuit Decision  

 

(MADISON) – Today Representative Gary Hebl (D- Sun Prairie) released the following statement 

regarding a judge’s decision to block the lame duck bills passed by the GOP-led legislature and former 

Governor Walker:  

 

I applaud yesterday’s ruling to block the lame duck power grab by the Wisconsin GOP. They made an 

unlawful last-ditch effort to shift the power to themselves and away from the offices of the Governor and 

the Attorney General.  

 

This is precisely why we created a system of check and balances- to ensure that power-hungry politicians 

cannot usurp power and override the will of the Wisconsin voters.  

 

I think it’s about time we stop the posturing and get back to working for the people of our state. They 

spoke clearly last November that they wanted Governor Evers in charge. Now is the time to work together 

to do what is right for Wisconsin. 

 

-END- 


